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Dear Parents, Staff Members and Students of ISB Bremen, 

 

The School Year 2020/2021 has already started at ISB but, as you know, there are substantial 

changes to the school life that we used to know, such as the division of students into 

cohorts, social distancing and extended hygiene measures, to name but a few. 

Despite the current situation, our kitchen team at ISB who cook and prepare on site, are still 

endeavouring to offer you and your children a diverse and balanced lunch, however they are 

bound by certain restrictions.  

We do hope for your understanding in this respect and thank you for your continued support 

in these difficult times. 

 

 

Your Frische Pause e. V.Team at ISB 

with Manja Riebe and Irene Haverland                                                     Bremen, 26 August 2020 


